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20. EXECUTIVE 

 
REPORT FOR INFORMATION 

 
MEETING   20TH MAY 2003  

 
PRESENT:   Councillor Nick Stanton, Leader (In the Chair) 

Councillor Caroline Pidgeon, Deputy Leader 
Councillor Beverley Bassom, Housing 
Councillor Catherine Bowman, Regeneration and 
Economic Development 
Councillor James Gurling, Service Delivery 
Councillor Catriona Moore, Health and Social Care 
Councillor Richard Porter, Community Support and 
Safety 
Councillor Bob Skelly, Education, Youth and 
Leisure 
Councillor Lorraine Zuleta, Finance 

 
20.2 MOTION FROM MEMBERS IN ACCORANCE WITH COUNCIL PROCEDURE 

RULE 3.9 – BUS ROUTES 
 

At the above meeting of the Executive we considered the following motion 
referred from Council Assembly on 22nd January 2003, which had been moved 
by Councillor William Rowe and seconded by Councillor Kim Humphreys:- 
 

“Council notes that South London has a disproportionately high share of 
badly performing bus routes and in particular that routes 322, 185 and 3 
through Southwark are three of the worst five routes in London. Council 
Assembly requests the Executive to instruct officers to consult with the bus 
companies, Transport for London and residents borough-wide on 
measures to reduce delays and to bring forward a plan to achieve 
substantially improved performance on the 322, 185, 3 and other poor 
performing routes within the next year.” 
 

Consideration of the motion was deferred at the Executive meeting on 25th 
February 2003 pending the attendance of a Transport for London (TfL) Officer.  It 
was subsequently decided to consider the motion without the attendance of the 
TfL officer. 

 
Having considered the motion, we agreed the following: 
 

That the Executive Member for Environment and Transport liaise with 
officers on identified problem bus routes in the borough and report back in 
writing to Members. 
 

COUNCILLOR NICK STANTON 
LEADER OF THE COUNCIL 


